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Subject: 
FW: PLEASE READ - Accreditation Follow-Up Report for review and feedback (Sent on behalf of Cheryl 
Marshall)

From: "Marshall, Cheryl" <cmarshal@sbccd.cc.ca.us>

Date: Thu, Aug 12, 2010 11:28 am

To: "Matthew C. Lee" <matthew@mcleeconsulting.com>

Attach: Follow Up Report - Draft for Distribution 100811 CHC.pdf

Follow Up Report - Draft for Distribution 100811 CHC.doc

1.      Are there errors in the report?  If so, how would you suggest they be corrected? 

2.      If you have specific suggestions for additional documentary evidence to support our statements, please 

provide them. 

3.      Are there points that should be clarified?  If so, what clarifications would you suggest? 

•         Attend one of six meetings scheduled (see list below). 

•         Faculty, staff, and students, please email your feedback to your Senate representative; managers, please 

email your feedback to Cheryl Marshall (see list of contact information below).  Remember, we must receive 

your feedback no later than Tuesday, August 31, 2010. 

•         August 18 – Open Forum, Teaching and Learning Center, LRC, 12:00 p.m.  –  12:45 a.m. 

•         August 18 – Academic Senate, Teaching and Learning Center, LRC,  3:00 p.m.  –  5:00 p.m. 

•         August 19  – Classified Senate (special meeting), Teaching and Learning Center, LRC, 12:00 p.m. – 12:45 p.m. 

•         August 23 – Student Senate Meeting, Teaching and Learning Center, LRC,  3:00 p.m.  –  3:45 p.m. 

•         August 23  – Open Forum, Teaching and Learning Center, LRC,  5:00 p.m.  –  5:30 p.m. 

•         August 25 – Accreditation Committee, Teaching and Learning Center, LRC,  3:30 p.m.  –  4:30 p.m. 

•         Cheryl Marshall, Accreditation Liaison Officer – cmarshal@craftonhills.edu, x3202 

  

  

  

From: Cox, Cheryl  

Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 11:24 AM 
To: CHC Campus; CHC Part-Time Faculty 

Subject: PLEASE READ - Accreditation Follow-Up Report for review and feedback (Sent on behalf of Cheryl Marshall) 
Importance: High 

  

From: Marshall, Cheryl  

Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 11:19 AM 

  

Review and Feedback 

  

The draft Follow-Up Report regarding the resolution of all accreditation findings is attached for your review.  Please 

take some time to read through it and provide the following feedback no later than Tuesday, August 31, 2010: 

You can provide your feedback in one of two ways: 

  

Schedule of Meetings 

  

Contact Information 
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•         Scott Rippy, Academic Senate President – srippy@craftonhills.edu, x3356 

•         Karen Peterson, Classified Senate President – kpeterso@craftonhills.edu, x3312 

•         Kaylee Hrisoulas, Associated Student President – khrisoulas@gmail.com, x3410 

 
Copyright © 2003-2010. All rights reserved.  

  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

  

Cheryl 

  

  

Cheryl A. Marshall, Ed.D. 

Vice President of Instruction 

Accreditation Liaison Officer 

Crafton Hills College 

11711 Sand Canyon Road 

Yucaipa, CA 92399-1799 

(909) 389-3202 

(909) 794-0423 fax 
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